Debra Janison

As a Washington resident, [ am concerned about the risks that tar sands crude oil poses to my
community and communities across the state. [ appreciate the work that the Department of Ecology
has done thus far to improve oil spill prevention, preparedness, and response measures over the last
several years, but am concerned that the proposed updates to Washingtons Oil Spill Contingency
Plan Rule does not go far enough to protect us from a worst case scenario spill of tar sands crude oil.



